



Bank Days- Nova Featherstone

• The first Bank Day will be on Friday November 8th and then it will be the first Friday of every month. Changes from Washington Federal include that initial set up has to be done at the bank, not at the school. Another person may be needed to help with the program.

President's Report- Marissa Corona

- Kindness Club- There are 61 applicants for Creekside Kindness Club Ambassador and all were accepted. The school will be providing vests for the students and PTSA will provide lanyards with small notes and 500 logo stickers. During monthly meetings, students will receive training on their role as a Kindness Ambassador and work with other 3rd, 4th and 5th grade students to discuss ways kindness can spread throughout Creekside Elementary.
- FACE (Family and Community Engagement) Ambassador will be a new chair position and program starting next year.
- Cultural meeting with Lorna Gilmour will be on January 22nd from 7-8:30pm and will help teachers understand cultural differences of the diverse parent and student population at Creekside.

Vice President's Report- Aimee Cermak & Karen Rajtar

- The PTSA directory is being created. Marissa Corona with check it once it is done and it will be digitally available to PTSA members to view or print at home.
- The Kindness Club is looking for a space to put a bulletin board up by the PTSA's bulletin board.

Treasurer's Report- Eleanor Robinson

- Reviewed Balance Report for September 2019: Beginning balance on September 1st was \$69,451.19 and the ending balance on September 30th was \$41,806.19. See detailed report (attached).
- Reviewed Hawk-a-thon Balance Report as of October 18th: Total income is \$84,755, potential matching is \$31,346, and expenses were \$2449.42. See detailed report (attached).

Vice Presidents of Fundraising Report- Hailey Chamberlain & Jen Nakamura

• Will review what worked and what didn't in January 2020. Considering a new theme next year, no beach balls, and instead of flyers sending magnets or stickers home with the kids. Robo calls were an effective way to remind parents of fundraiser start and end dates. There is a celebration for Hawk-a-thon volunteers on October 22nd at 7:30PM at Kryptonite.

Vice Presidents of Volunteers/Programs Report- Krista Wood

- Need a chair for Cultural Night. It will have a sports theme.
- End of Year Party will be chaired by Lucirlei Andrade.
- The storage container will cost approximately \$10,000 and is only needed for the Haunted House frame. Continuing discussion is needed if it is worth spending the money on that type of a storage option.

Secretary's Report- Taimay Jones

- Approved September Board Meeting Minutes.
- Discussed minimizing waste at PTSA sponsored events and reusing what we can from year to year.
- Discussed deciding on a larger capital improvement project which can be saved for with fundraising funds over multiple years and/or paying for addition EA's or an Art Teacher to manage Art Docent Program.
- Discussed whether to combine general and board meetings.

Meeting adjourned at 12:32 PM.